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INSTRUCTIONAL BULLETIN NO. 14-10 
 

Regarding Brick Catch Basins 
 

Effective for the February 2015 Letting (December 3rd turn-in), brick catch basins shall 
no longer be used.  The following Standard Drawings are voided effective December 3rd. 
 
D-CB-12B, D-CB-13B, D-CB-14B, D-CB-16B, D-CB-25B, and D-CB-28B 
 
In the event that a precast or cast-in-place catch basin cannot be use, brick catch basins 
may be an option following consultation with the Standards and Policy Office of the 
Roadway Design Division. 
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